
Free  tickets  to  “The
Importance of Being Earnest”
Win two tickets to LTCC’s fall production of “The Importance
of  Being  Earnest.”  The  college  is  looking  for  the  most
romantic story â€“ whether it is the most romantic marriage
proposal or the most romantic date or experience.

Submissions should be no more than 500 words and must be
received  no  later  than  Nov.  6  at  3pm.  Submit  to
theater@ltcc.edu; include â€œLove in Earnestâ€� in the subject
heading. Show opens Nov. 12.

The  winning  couple  will  receive  two  free  tickets  to  the
opening  night  performance  of  â€œThe  Importance  of  Being
Earnestâ€� at the Duke Theatre, or performance date of their
choice.

The  winning  entry,  as  well  as  runner-up  entries,  will  be
posted in the theatre lobby during the run of the show.

For show dates and times — click on “The Importance of Being
Earnest.”
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